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Desiree Adair

From: Makayla Rodriguez
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 2:53 PM
To: Desiree Adair; Ashley Wayman
Subject: FW: Bench plaque

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please see the email below from Ann Russell. She will be attending the next Park Commission meeting for the 
agenda item. 
 
Best, 
 
Makayla Rodriguez 
Assistant to the City Administrator 
City of Rollingwood 
(512) 327-1838 
www.rollingwoodtx.gov 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: ann russell <russellannv@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 2:40 PM 
To: Makayla Rodriguez <mrodriguez@rollingwoodtx.gov> 
Subject: Bench plaque 
 
Hello Miranda, 
 
This is my follow-up request as per our phone conversation about a bench plaque at the Rollingwood Butterfly 
Garden. As Rollingwood residents since 1991 on Hatley drive, I would be so pleased to see a plaque bearing 
my late (2019) husband’s name in our beloved park.  
 
Thank you for your help in this endeavor.  
 
Best regards, 
Ann Russell 
 
Sent from my iPad 


